
From: Rachel Brake  
Sent: 22 October 2021 15:47 
To: Planning 
Subject: Ref: 2021/3975 
 
Dear Camden 
I received a letter today notifying us of the need to take down 4x Trees of heaven to ground level. 
 
This seems premature and ruinous and also a hazard re pollution and sound proofing, let alone the 
oxygen and ecological benefits. To take four grand trees to ground level does seem inherently 
against the reality of our times. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Rachel Webster 
Resident of 122 Haverstock Hill NW3 2AY 

 


